
BAYSIDE IMPROVEMENT  
&  

BAY CREEK  
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

DISTRICTS 

NOTICE OF JOINT PELICAN 
LANDING COMMUNITY 

ASSOCIATION AND 
BAYSIDE IMPROVEMENT CDD & 

BAY CREEK CDD BOARDS 
WORKSHOP 

The Bayside Improvement Community Development District 
and Bay Creek Community Development District Boards of 
Supervisors, and the Pelican Landing Community Association 
will hold a Joint Workshop on Monday, January 28, 2019 at 1:00 
p.m., at the Pelican Landing Community Association offices.  

The workshop is open to the public and will be conducted in 
accordance with the provisions of Florida law.  


